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CONGREGATION 

UPDATE ON CONGREGATION LIST 

This is to inform the University community that the next election of Congregation Representatives on 

Search Team (for the ongoing process towards the appointment of the next Vice-Chancellor) is coming 

up soon and Congregation members will be expected to cast their votes electronically. 

Consequently, Congregation members are required to visit the Office of the Deputy Registrar (General 

Administration) to update their record as might be necessary. 

Please, note the information captured for each member of Congregation as reflected in the electronic 

Academic and Non-teaching Staff lists prepared by the Human Resources and Development Divisions 

and forwarded herewith on relevant and appropriate electronic platforms in the University.  Where 

error(s), omission(s) are observed, report same at the Office of the Deputy Registrar (General 

Administration) for further action(s). 

Each Congregation member is expected to pay particular attention to inclusion of his/her e-mail and 

telephone number because these are critical elements for participation in the e-voting mentioned 

above. 

A hard copy of the list has also been made available and pasted in the Office of the Deputy Registrar 

(General Administration) to ease the update. 

The update commences on Friday, 20 August, 2021 and ends at close of work (4pm) on Tuesday, 24 

August, 2021. 

Kindly treat as very urgent and notify other congregation members in your Unit. 

Thank you. 

 

Olubunmi O. Faluyi, MCIPM 
Registrar 
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